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CITYOF UKIAH ENCOURAGES RESIDENTS TO REVIEW FLOOD COVERAGE AS FEMA 
MAPS TAKE EFFECT 

Ukiah, CA. September 11, 2025 – On September 19, 2025, new FEMA flood maps for the City of Ukiah and 
Mendocino County will take effect. These maps significantly expand designated flood risk areas. The City of 
Ukiah appealed the preliminary maps; however, FEMA made only minor revisions in response, and the maps are 
now finalized.  

The City of Ukiah encourages all residents to: 

• Review FEMA’s updated flood maps, and
• Check their insurance coverage

“With winter weather approaching, now is the time to make sure you and your property are prepared,” City 
staff emphasized. 

For more information on Flood Mapping, Letters of Map Amendment/Revision, and Insurance, contact the 
FEMA Mapping and Insurance eXchange (FMIX) at 1-877-336-2627 by Email at FEMA-FMIX@fema.dhs.gov, or 
visit the FEMA FMIX website at https://floodmaps.fema.gov/fhm/fmx_main.html. For information about the 
City’s appeal of the preliminary maps, and engagement with FEMA throughout the process, visit 
www.cityofukiah.com/flood-maps.  

Traci Boyl, Sr. Management Analyst 
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